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Wednesday 9th June 2021 

St Luke’s Sports Day, Friday 25th June 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is the time of the year for our annual Sports Day fun at Kingsmeadow! 
 
Unfortunately, this year, due to the current COVID-19 restrictions, parents will not be able to join us at 
Kingsmeadow to cheer children on. However, we are sure that you will be pleased to hear that our Sports 
Day will still go ahead and we will take lots of photos and videos throughout the day to share with you. 
Fingers crossed we are back to normal this time next year!  
 
Below are a few helpful hints to give the children the best day possible. 

 
• Reception and KS1 children will meet at the stadium at 9.30am.   

• Following a suggestion from the Parent Council, parents of KS2 children now have the option to 
drop their children directly at the stadium at 9.30am. Alternatively, KS2 children can come to 
school at 8.30am to leave to walk to Kingsmeadow promptly at 9am as in previous years.  

• If you arrive at Kingsmeadow stadium earlier than 9.30am, you must stay with your child(ren).   

• Please ensure your child wears a T-shirt of their team colour alongside their normal PE Kit. 

• Your child must bring a named sun hat, plenty of water and a packed lunch (or rain jacket if the 
weather is unkind!) Sun cream should be applied at home before coming to school. 

• The day will finish at approximately 1.30pm (Reception & KS1) and 2.15pm (KS2). After a long and 
active day, we ask that you collect your child promptly from outside the Kingsmeadow stadium at 
this time. 

• THERE IS NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB RUNNING THIS DAY. 

 
 

Please complete the permission form for each child. 
https://forms.gle/uLQheBxNjWo7u2My8  

 
If it is not possible to hold the event outdoors due to bad weather, then the sports activities will take place 
at school and we will let you know as soon as is possible. We will endeavour to make this a fun filled day for 
all classes. We look forward to a fantastic day engaging in lots of sporting events. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gareth Dutton 
Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/uLQheBxNjWo7u2My8

